Mrs. Hannah B. Daniel Hillsboro, Virginia

Dear Mrs. Daniel:

I have your letter of recent date and note that the Teacher Association of Loudoun County has rejected the proposal of the school board for the equality of salaries.

I suggest that your committee submit to me in writing any definite and specific proposal which they may have to make and that you advise this committee that the school board will meet on the second Tuesday of each month at 9:30 A.M., and that they can be heard at any time they appear before the board.

Very sincerely yours,

O. L. Emerick Division Superintendent